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I am writing to oppose this bill. 

 

Tripling the relocation payment to an existing tenant is excessive. It would make it 

prohibitive for my aging parents or sister living with a disability to occupy my rental 

property. We originally purchased a home within a twenty minute walk for my 

spouse's mother to live out her days and to be her caregivers when that time came. 

When she passed away, we turned the property into a rental, with the expectation 

that we would could afford to provide housing for my parents or sister, should they 

need it in the future, by having them occupy it. This change in law would make that 

impossible for our family to afford. 

 

Please do not destroy our family and scatter them to whatever distant housing we 

can afford. Thank you for your consideration. 


